League of Women Voters of Lawrence-Douglas County
P.O. Box 1072, Lawrence, Kansas 66044

April 22, 2007 RECEIVED

APR 2 3 2007

City County Planning Office
Lawrence, Kansas

Holly Krebs, Chairperson
Lawrence-Douglas County Planning Commission
City Hall

Lawrence, Kansas 66044

RE: ITEM NO. 2: RS10 TO GP1, NORTH OF NW CORNER OF 6" & STONERIDGE DRIVE

Dear Chairperson Krebs and Planning Commissioners:

Because the proposed water tower will be in a very exposed location surrounded by residential uses, we
belicve that it would be helpful for the site plan, even though administratively approved, to show a three-

dimensional diagram of the proposed design.

We suggest that all site plans, regardless of their zoning, should include three-dimensional renderings of
the proposals when representing new buildings or structures for approval.
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Paula Schumacher, President Caleb Morse, Member
Land Use Committee



